
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   
       
  
   
 
 
 

 
 
       
 
   
 
 
 
 
  

 

   
   
   

The Clark Family 
 

Grace, Nick, Thomas, Callie 
& Bennett, Addie 

  

Church Safety 
Team 

 

 

3/3/24 
John Jordan 

3/10/24 
Ken Oakley 

 

Visitors, please scan 
this QR code and fill out 
a short form so we can 
get to know you better. 

Baptist Church 

 

3 – Gage Robertson 
5 – Jo Hughes 
      James Hughes 
 

 

5 – Nick & Ashley Kingston 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Cerulean 
Baptist Church 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor 
pastornrclark@gmail.com/812-489-3628 

 

March 3, 2024 

  

  "The Budget Giving Report is a 
weekly snapshot of undesignated 
offering compared to the weekly 
budget need. Its purpose is to 
show how close our offering is to 
our budget need. Thank you for 
your generous gifts to OGBC." 



 
  
   
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
         
          
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Call to Worship           Soon and very Soon           192 
Missionary Moments       
Announcements                                    Nicholas Clark 
Hymn                          Down at the Cross             140 
Hymn                            The Solid Rock                406     
Offertory                                                   Deacons 
Children’s Message                                    Gail Oliver 
Special                   Do You Know?           Choir  
Sermon       “Living as a Part of God’s Kingdom”    
Passage                   Luke 13:18-30      Nicholas Clark 
Invitation               The Nail-Scarred Hand           318 
Lord’s Supper                          Congregation 
Benediction            The Bond of Love                   384 
 

                      5:00pm Deacons Meeting 
          5:30pm Choir Practice 

                          6:00pm Bible Study 
 

Staff 
 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor   
Amber Bailey, Music Director                           
Orville Herndon, Sunday School Director                                                     
Kathy McCraw, Discipleship Training Director 
Martha Davis, Organist /Jan Oakley, Pianist  
Dorothy Dannelly, Bulletins  

Deacons     
 

Scott Ellis         270-881-2716 
Donnie McCraw   270-350-0860 
Joe Oakley        270-350-8151 
Ken Oakley       270-350-6826                               
Hugh Roberts   270-350-2045 
Dan Sheehan    270-350-1813 

9:00 am Sunday School   
10:00 am Morning Worship  

 Young Oaks will meet Wednesday, March 6th at 6:30pm. It is 
Decade Day so the kids are encouraged to dress in their 
favorite decade. The rotation will be Crafts. Adults Bible Study 
will also be available. 
 

 Attention Parents and Children:  Starting the first week of 
March, Pastor Nick will begin a new ministry called "Pastor 
Pals." Look for a weekly worksheet to help guide children (and 
kids at heart) through the sermon. Kids with completed 
worksheets get their choice of a small prize at the end of 
morning worship. 

 
 Mark Your Calendar:  On Sunday, March 10, Pastor Nick will 

deliver a special sermon from Psalm 90:12 entitled, "The State 
of the Church."  Please be in prayer and make every effort to 
be present. 

 
 Building and Grounds Committee will meet Sunday, March 10th 

at 4:30pm. 
 
 Sunday, March 17th is Youth Sunday. Join us on this special 

occasion to support our youth as they lead us to Jesus in 
worship.  We will have a special guest preacher that day. 

 
 Ministry Opportunities: 

 
 Oak Grove's day at The Way is on Monday, March 18th. 

We need volunteers to help serve food. Please be there 
by 2:30pm to bring food or volunteer.  
 

 We are looking for a volunteer teacher for a Young 
Oaks class (Grades 2-6) that meets on Wednesdays at 
6:30 p.m.  If you are interested, please see Pastor Nick. 

 
 Shady Lawn has inquired about us restarting our 

ministry to their residents. Anyone interested in 
helping restart our nursing home ministry should see 
Pastor Nick. 

 
 If anyone is interested in volunteer training with Disaster 

Relief, there is a session happening at FBC Madisonville on 
March 16th, 2024.  If you are interested in learning more, please 
let Pastor Nick know. 


